






























Association for Recorded Sound Collections 

New ( and Returning) 

ARSC Members: 

ARSC Newsletter 

16 

www.arsc-audio.org 

Number l 25 • Winter 2011 



www.arsc-audio.org 

Number 1 25 • Winter 201 1 17 

Association for Recorded Sound Collections 

In between publication of editions of the 

ARSC Membership Directmy, members 

may move or change email addresses and 

phone numbers. If you have trouble 

contacting a member, please contact Peter 

Shambarger, the executive Director, at 

410-757-0488 or execdir@arsc-audio.org, 

and he will gladly provide you with the most 

up-to-date infor­mation on file. 

ARSC Membership Directory 

Update 
In response to a survey of our members and 

in an effort to cut some expenditures, the next 

ARSC Membership Directory will be sent as a 

pdf attachment to all members who have pro­

vided us with their email addresses, through our 

mass email service. (We hope eventually to have 

it available online through a password-protected 

part of the ARSC website.) If desired, print copies 

can be downloaded from this attachment. Those 

who have not provided us with an email address 

or would like to purchase a printed copy for $5 

per copy may do so as well. This can be done via 
check or PayPal. If you plan to purchase copies 

with a check, it can be mailed to: ARSC, 

P.O. Box 543, Annapolis, MD 21404-0543. 

If you use PayPal, use payments@arsc-audio. 

com as the payee. If you pre-paid for a copy when 

you paid your yearly dues, you will be mailed a 

Directory when they are ready. 
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